
  
 

NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 
CITY OF MYRTLE POINT, OREGON 

 
A public meeting of the City of Myrtle Point Budget Committee will be held on Monday, 
April 24, 2023 at 7:30 p.m. to discuss the budget for Fiscal Year July 1, 2023 – June 30, 
2024.  The meeting will be held in the meeting room of the OSU Extension Service at 
631 Alder Street, Myrtle Point.  Those interested are invited to attend the meeting either 
in-person or by one of the following remote options: 
 

Join Zoom Meeting: https://zoom.us/j/7532272341 
Meeting ID: 753 227 2341 | Password: Myrtle 

or 
Dial-in: 1 (253) 215-8782 | Meeting ID: 753 227 2341 | Passcode: 851522 

 
The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message and comments from the 
public on the proposed budget.  A copy of the budget document may be inspected or 
obtained on or after Friday, April 21, 2023 at Myrtle Point City Hall, 424 5th Street during 
regular business hours (8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.). 
 
This is a public meeting where deliberations of the Budget Committee will take place.  
Any person may appear and discuss the proposed programs with the Budget 
Committee.  The Committee may schedule additional meetings, which may also provide 
opportunities for the public to comment on the proposed budget. 
 
The meeting room is handicapped accessible.  If you need special accommodations, 
please contact the City Manager’s office at (541) 572-2626 prior to the meeting. 
 
This Notice may also be viewed on the City’s website at: www.ci.myrtlepoint.or.us. 
 
 
Darin Nicholson, Budget Officer 
 
 
Notice given this 3rd day of April 2023 
 
 
Publish: April 5th, 2023 

https://zoom.us/j/7532272341
http://www.ci.myrtlepoint.or.us/

